
SUN OIL COMPANY 

J . HOWARD PEW 
PRESIDENT 

Mr . Amon G. Carter, 
Fort forth, 
Texas. 

Dear Amon: 

PHILADELPHIA J . N . PEW, JR. 
VICE PRESIDENT 

November 10 , 1939 

Your very good letter came just as I was 

getting ready to go to Chicago for the annual con­

vention of the Aoerican Petroleum I nstitute . 

I have always had a soft spot i n my heart 

for Fort Y✓orth , having in mind the fine time you 

gave us a number of years ago when our annual con-

vention was held in your city. As to the Spring 

meeting, we always let the technical men decide this 

question, because it has not been the practice of 

the executives to attend this meeting . 

With kindest regards , 

Sincerely 

JHP:B 


